
Journeys 
This half-term our topic is ‘Journeys’. 
We will be exploring journeys through 
the following favourite tales:  
i We’re Going on a Bear Hunt; 
i We’re Going on a Lion Hunt; 
i Where the Wild Things Are; 
i Jack and the Beanstalk. 
 

 
Please talk to your child 
about their successes in 
and out of school and 
share any news with us 
using the ‘Tell-Us’ Tree.   

We aim to foster a love of reading, so your child will bring 
home a book that they have chosen each Friday.  Please  
return their book bag by Thursday, if you wish it to be 
changed the next day.  You can access the reading  boxes 
yourself at any time, if you wish to change books more fre-
quently.  

We would like to invite you to pop into Nursery at the 
start of each Friday session to read along with your 
child.  Please join us as often as you are able to! 

Reading at home and in 
school 

 

Welcome to the Autumn Term in Nursery 
               

Dates for your 
diary: 

x School closes for 
half-term break on 
Friday 21st                
October. 

x Halloween Disco 
for ‘Early Years’  - 
31st October at 
10am and 2pm, in 
school time. 

x Deadline for     
donations for   
shoe-boxes  - 1st     
November. 

Donations please! 
We would like to ask you to join 
in our ‘shoe-box’ collection this 
Autumn.  If you wish to take 
part, you can donate a small 
item, e.g. a tube of toothpaste, 
a hat or pair of gloves,  a small 
chocolate bar, or a small toy.  
We will then pack some shoe-
boxes to send to ‘Operation 
Christmas   
Child’. 
NB: empty 
shoe-boxes 
will be   
welcome, 
too! 


